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RIMA Goes Worldwide 
 
The Reflective Insulation Manufacturers Association (RIMA) along with guests from several different 
international companies recently held a meeting in Atlanta, Georgia, to discuss the development of 
an International Reflective Insulation Manufacturers Association (I-RIMA).   
 
Companies from France, Belgium, Malaysia, Argentina, and Israel were present for this special 
meeting to discuss the different challenges reflective insulation and radiant barrier manufacturers 
face in their own local regions.  RIMA will be working with many manufacturers as well as the other 
industry associations in France, the United Kingdom and Australia to develop the new organization.   
 
I-RIMA will include membership categories for associations, manufacturing companies, suppliers 
and industry associates.  The next development meeting will be held the first quarter of 2007 in 
Paris, France.  At that time, a Board of Directors will be elected and the home office location will be 
determined.   
 
The reflective insulation and radiant barrier industries continue to grow at an amazing rate.  It is 
important that reliable and accurate industry information be developed and made available for 
governments, architects, builders, other manufacturers and the general public.  RIMA has, and will 
continue to, serve that goal by supporting the establishment of the new International Reflective 
Insulation Association.  
 
 
 
 
 
(The Reflective Insulation Manufacturer's Association is a group of dedicated people working together to 
propagate the knowledge and use of reflective insulations and radiant barriers.  RIMA has been the major 
force in establishing fair ASTM standards for testing and installation procedures.  RIMA welcomes all who 
are interested in promoting and directing the growth of the industry. For more information about 
membership or the industry, please contact Executive Director Mary Edmondson at 800/279-4123 or visit us 
on our website at www.rima.net.) 
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